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CLEVELAND POLICE AND CRIME PANEL – 2 FEBRUARY 2021 
ITEM 4 – MEMBERS’ QUESTIONS TO THE ACTING COMMISSIONER 
 

The following questions have been submitted by Councillor Lee Cartwright for 
response by the Acting Commissioner:- 
  
“I would like to ask if the Council are being charged for floor space in Hartlepool 
police station?” 
 
“Is there future plans to reopen Hartlepool custody suite now the force has its new 
(70) officers. I believe this will drive down associated indirect police hours with 
travelling time to Middlesbrough and keep the allocation of Hartlepool officers in the 
town.”  
 


